
From: Dockrell, Martin <Martin.Dockrell@dhsc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 16 March 2022 18:55 
To:  < @bsigroup.com>; ,  
< @dhsc.gov.uk> 
Cc:  < @bsigroup.com> 
Subject: RE: BSI/JUUL PAS 8555: Steering Group overview and invite -- DHSC 
 

 
I am very surprised that BAT have said that I would be interested in joining such a steering group. 
This is not the case, indeed I am bound to reject any partnerships with the tobacco industry 
including non-binding agreements such as this.  
 
I attach the implementation guidelines for Art 5.3 of the Framework Convention on Tobacco control. 
In line with the recommendation on transparency, we will be putting this correspondence in the 
public domain. 
 

 Can you arrange for publication in the usual way. 
 
Regards 
 
Martin 
 
Martin Dockrell  
Tobacco Control Lead 
 
Of England’s 6 million smokers up to 
4 million will die as a result unless they quit. 
Read the evidence here https://doi.org/10.1186/s12916-015-0281-z 




